[image: image1.png]


This week in Year 2 
Monday 17th January 2022
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English: 


The children will be finishing their Little Red Riding Hood tales and sharing them with each other. They will begin to explore how authors develop their stories and characters. They will be doing this by exploring the characters in the Katie Morag stories. 





Phonics:   


We will be Adding -ing to words ending in y with a consonant before it e.g. trying, crying and worrying. 








Maths:


We will be adding 2 digit numbers within 100. The children will be applying their knowledge of number bonds and place value to help support them with this. 








Homework:


This is sent home on Friday and needs to be returned to school by Tuesday please.





Maths- Abacus ‘Canopy Chaos’ (Finding ½ and ¼)


Handwriting- Forming and joining the letter ‘y’


English- Identifying nouns and verbs 








Action Points:


★ PE will be on Thursdays and Fridays so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named.  


★ We are looking for any spare donations of different types of fabrics for some Science experiments that the children will be completing over the next few weeks. If you have any donations that you are able to send in then we would very much appreciate it. Thank you! 


Year 2 Team


















































 











